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Caregiving is pro-life! 
“The difficulties involved in 

caring for one who is disabled 

or handicapped cannot be 

overstated.” 

--Sonja Corbitt 
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Caregiving is pro-life! 
“Grant us, Lord, to carry 

our cross with love, and to 

carry our daily crosses in the 

certainty that they have been 

enlightened by the dazzling 

light of Easter. Amen.” 

--Pope Benedict XVI, 

Good Friday 2010 
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